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Oregon’s Universal Health Plan Governance Board. 

 

I support creation of a single payer, universal health care system for the state of 

Oregon.  

The better and more accessible our health care, the better we can meet the other 

challenges facing our communities, 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Gracewood 


